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Class Pendle  93.94%  

Class Barley  94.44% 

Class Marsden  92.22% 

Class Towneley  92.78%   

Class Wycoller  98.00%   

Whole School 
(Without 
Extended Leave)  

94.36%  

Extended Leave 
(36 sessions of 
lost learning 
across school)  

3.97%  

Whole School 
Attendance  
(With Extended 
Leave) 

90.39%  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Mars Saturn Jupiter Venus 

Class Pendle 7 34 8 5 

Class Barley 42 32 37 41 

Class Marsden 50 92 40 47 

Class Towneley 77 221 59 193 

Class Wycoller 48 41 29 43 

Total for this week 224 420 173 329 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Multiplication Tables Check - Important information for Year 4 Parents  

The Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) is a Key Stage 2 assessment (test) that is to be taken at the end of Year 4. The 
purpose of the MTC is to ensure that times table knowledge is at the expected level.  

The MTC is an online test where pupils are asked 25 questions on times tables 2 to 12. For every qu estion, your child will 
have 6 seconds to answer and in between the questions there is a 3 second rest. Questions about the 6, 7, 8, 9 and 12 
times tables come up more often. The questions are generated randomly based on the rules of the MTC.  

At St Philipõs, we will continue to practise and apply multiplication tables in class. In addition to this, we will give the 
children opportunities to practise their test technique in preparation for this important assessment. Please support your 
child at home with the ir learning of times tables. Websites such as TT Rockstars and Topmarks ôHit the buttonõ are a great 
starting point.  

If you need any further support, please contact me at school . 

Many thanks , 

Mrs J. Barnes  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


